
ST. JOSEPH CATHOLIC CHURCH	 CIRCLEVILLE, OHIO

JANUARY 22, 2017
THIRD SUNDAY IN
ORDINARY TIME

“He who goes about to reform the world must 
begin with himself, or he loses his labor.”

 – St. Ignatius of Loyola

MONDAY, JANUARY 23
	 9:00 a.m.	 Weekday Mass (pg. 251)
		  Joseph Theado 
		    by Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Turner
	 12:00 Noon	 AA (H)

TUESDAY, JANUARY 24
	 12:00 Noon	 AA (H)
	 7:00 p.m.	 Weekday Mass (pg. 254)
		  Regina Dawson (Anniversary) 
		    by Sharon Wood

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 25
	 9:00 a.m.	 Weekday Mass (pg. 258)
		  Olive Liara Fouch 
		    by Mark & Patty Fouch

THURSDAY, JANUARY 26
	 No Mass	 Fr. Ted’s Day Off
	 12:00 Noon	 AA (H)

FRIDAY, JANUARY 27
	 9:00 a.m.	 Weekday Mass (pg. 266)
		  Mary Margaret McIntosh 
		    by Rita Bolender
 	 12:00 Noon	 AA (H)

SATURDAY, JANUARY 28
	 10:00 a.m.	 Weekday Mass (pg. 270)
		  Sr. Ursula Grimes, CSJ 
		    by Mary Kay Wood
	 5:00 p.m. 	 Vigil Mass (pg. 41)
		  Raymond McKnight (Anniversary) 
		    by Alice McKnight

SUNDAY, JANUARY 29
	 8:00 a.m.	 Sunday Mass (pg. 41)
		  The People of St. Joseph Parish 
	 11:15 a.m.	 Sunday Mass (pg. 41)
		  Daniel Germann by Lisa McKeiver

OUR PRAYERS FOR OTHERS: Hold in your prayers Jim 
England, Julie Tchobanian, Barbara Jones and all those 
who are on our prayer chain. If you have permission and 
wish to put a friend or loved one on the email prayer chain, 
or are interested in praying as part of our prayer chain, 
please contact Jackie Rose at diggersdaughter@yahoo.
com or (614) 595-7633. If you would also like to have a 
name listed in our church bulletin for prayers, please notify 
us at office@saintjosephcircleville.com or call 477-2549, 
ext. 300. 

WHY I GIVE: I have been present for the Baptisms 
of my goddaughter and her brother. I have said 
goodbye to a dear friend. I have served the cup to 
my nephew and nieces at their First Communion. I 
am currently sponsoring my nephew for Confirmation 
and my niece in R.C.I.A. What do these events have 
in common? They have all taken place at St. Joseph 
Parish. It is such an unbelievable blessing to be able to 
celebrate all stages of life with others who understand 
the magnitude of such events. I have not found such 
a sense of community elsewhere. By restoring our 
church, we are ensuring that special memories will 
continue to be made for years to come.
God Bless!!
Dr. Stephanie Morris

COMMUNITY KITCHEN: Monday, January 30th, is our 
turn to work the Community Kitchen. We begin preparations 
about 3:30 p.m. and usually finish by 6:00 p.m. If you are 
looking for a way to feed Jesus in the hungry, come help out! 
You need not stay for the entire time, or you may come later 
and help with cleanup. Cupcake donations are welcome. 
The Community Kitchen is held at the Presbyterian Church 
(134 East Mound Street). Please enter by the white doors 
on Mound Street. Contact Mona Allen with questions at 
(740) 474-3875. 

SENIOR HOUSING: Anyone looking for affordable housing? 
The Pickaway Metropolitan Housing Authority is accepting 
applications for Eden Place in Circleville and Louise Terrace 
in Ashville. The head of the household should be 62 years of 
age or older and a one-person unit cannot have an annual 
gross income that exceeds $22,850.00 and a two-person 
family income cannot exceed $26,100.00. Residents do 
not pay more than 30% of their adjusted gross monthly 
income for rent and utilities (excluding cable television and 
telephone). Applications are not restricted to Pickaway 
County residents, and veterans do have precedence. 
Applications for these lovely facilities are available at the 
Metropolitan Housing Authority office, 176 Rustic Drive in 
Circleville, or you may contact the office at 740-477-2514, 
Monday thru Friday, from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.



September 16, 2007 

Parish School of Religion & Youth Ministry—NEWS Vanessa Butterbaugh,  

PSR Coordinator/           

Youth Minister 

vbutterbaugh@saintjosephcir

cleville.com 

Youth Corner 

Dates To Remember: 

 Coffee & Donuts—Feb. 5 

 Bosco Bash-Feb. 11 

 Shrove Tuesday—Feb. 28 

 

 

January 22, 2017 

Prayer Corner 
 

3rd Sunday of Ordinary Time 

In these “call stories”, four 
fishermen immediately answer 
Jesus’ call to discipleship and 

don’t look back. 

Let us pray: 

Lord Jesus, like your first 

disciples, may I be willing to 

follow you now matter what 

the cost. 

  Amen. 

Live the Gospel: 

This week give up some dis-

traction that you feel pre-

vents you from hearing and 

following Jesus.  Try spend-

ing less time on the Inter-

net, playing video games, or 

even working.  Carve out 

some time for quiet so you 

can hear Jesus calling you.  

Then you can respond. 
 
 

Catechist Magazine, Jan. 2017 

CONFIRMATION PREPARATIONS 

Next class session: 

DATE:  Sunday, February 12, 2017  

(However, Amy may have a conflict and we might have to move 

meeting to the snow date of February 26th.  Watch email, as well 

     as the bulletin for confirmation on the meeting date .) 

 

    TIME:  6-8 p.m.          LOCATION: Parish Hall at the Church 

 

Confirmation Retreat:   The retreat was scheduled to be held at Old Man’s 

Cave.  As you may know the lodge burnt down.  The retreat will now be held at Lake 

Logan on the same date—Saturday, April 29, 2017 from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

First Communion Preparations 

 

Parent Session: February 12, 2017 during PSR class time.  We will 

be reviewing Chapters 1 & 2. 

 

It’s not too late to sign up for Bosco Bash!  

Cost $25 per youth participant, which includes a t-shirt and dinner.            

We would   really like to encourage parents to participate in the Bosco Bash, 

so there is a  special rate of only $15 for all adult chaperones. 

 Location St. Timothy Catholic Church,  

 Time:  2:30—9 p.m. 

            We will leave parish around 1:30 p.m. and return around 10 p.m. 

BOSCO BASH 

Saturday, February 11 



St Vincent De Paul financial report-Fiscal Year Oct. 1, 2015- Sept. 30, 2016 
 

 

 
Balance (10/1/2015  $2085.29     

Deposits/Interest  $16,861.16 

Total Available   $18,946.45                    
Payments/Debits  $14,519.51 

Balance (9/30/16)  $ 4,426.94 

 

“After the love of God, your principal concern must be to serve the poor with great gentleness and cordiality, 

sympathizing with them in their ailments and listening to their little complaints…for they look on you as people sent by 

God to help them. You are therefore intended to represent the goodness of God in the eyes of the poor.” (St Vincent de 

Paul) 

 

It is because of the immense kindness of St. Joseph parish that we are able to serve God in this capacity and we thank 

you sincerely for your continued support. 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 

Judy Schneider, Phil and Pat Meves, Hope Williams, Mark Hamann, Betty Platz and Fr. Ted Machnik 

 

Meetings every 1st and 3rd Tuesday of each month after the 7pm Mass in the church hall. 

Amount Reason for Transaction 

5237.96 Electric (AEP, South Central Power, Dayton Power and Light) 

1609.80 Columbia Gas 

1200.00 Discount Grocery Vouchers ($25.00 each) 

1000.62 Circleville Public Utilities ( Water) 

576.76 Mortgage 

2298.00 Rent/Housing Assistance 

461.94 Medical (pharmacy, eye care) 

390.95 Fund Raising Cost (signs and shirts) 

317.22 Kroger 

300.00 Dues: Diocese St. Vincent de Paul 

261.00 Auto repairs 

229.72 Hotel (Temporary Shelter) 

200.00 St Vincent de Paul funeral fund 

152.09 US Postmaster 

100.00 Earnhart Oil Company 

75.00 Wal-Mart 

54.29 Check charge 

49.16 Village of Williamsport 

5.00 Bank service charge 

14519.51 Total 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=St.+Vincent+DePaul+Society&view=detailv2&&id=F1809F39E8E2BA431FE740B1AECC415B645C771C&selectedIndex=7&ccid=p39kVloq&simid=608002628161572332&thid=OIP.Ma77f64565a2a8500becd199480591ed4H0
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ELIZABETH’S HOPE BABY BOTTLES: Consider taking 
home one of the baby bottles at the back of the church and 
putting change in it to help support the life-giving ministry 
of Elizabeth’s Hope Pregnancy Resource Center. Please 
return it to the parish office or to the sacristy during the next 
couple of weeks so that we can return the bottles and pass 
the donations on to Elizabeth’s Hope. Help support January 
Right to Life Month! 

SPECIAL COLLECTION ENVELOPES – Are you interested 
in receiving envelopes for our special collections only? This 
option might be right for you if you make a monthly donation, 
contribute by e-Giving, or send your contributions through 
automatic bill payments. If interested, please contact the 
office at (740) 477-2549 or office@saintjosephcircleville.
com.

SAVE THE DATE! The Columbus Catholic Men’s 
Conference is coming up on Saturday, February 25th. Come 
be encouraged by the Holy Spirit’s work in our diocese! 
Information and registration for the Men’s Conference can 
be found at http://www.catholicmensministry.com/. 

10th Annual Columbus Catholic Women’s Conference –  
February 18th, 8:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. at the Ohio Expo 
Center’s new Cardinal building: Register now for another 
unforgettable day filled with faith, fellowship and amazing 
speakers. If you have never attended in the past, you owe 
it to yourself to check it out this year. Guaranteed to change 
your life in a dramatic and positive way. The speakers 
include Jeff Cavins, Magnus MacFarlane-Barrow, Kerri 
Caviezel, Fr. Mathias Thelen, and music by Taylor Tripodi. 
The day also includes a celebration of Holy Mass with 
Bishop Frederick Campbell and a Holy Hour with Jesus. 
Learn more at www.Columbuscatholicwomen.com. Tickets 
are $40.00 and includes breakfast and lunch. There will be 
a bus available should you wish a ride to the conference. 
Contact Mary Beth Poe at tom47@msn.com with a contact 
number to arrange for transportation.

2016 DONATION STATEMENTS: If you would like a 2016 
statement of donations, please put a note in the collection 
basket, or call the parish office at 740-477-2549, ext. 314. You 
can also email Mona Allen at mallen@saintjosephcircleville.
com. Faith Direct e-Giving contribution statements will be 
sent directly to contributors by Faith Direct.

CEMETERY BOARD VACANCY: There is a vacancy on 
the St. Joseph Cemetery Board. Any parties interested in 
the position should contact the Parish Office by phone or 
email. 

WOULD THEY FIND CHRIST IN YOUR HOME? Learn how 
to make the sacrament of your marriage more visible, in just 
20 minutes a day. Take a Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
weekend. The next two weekends are February 17-19 and 
April 21-23, both in Central Ohio. For more information or to 
register, contact Paul and Marilou Clouse at 614-834-6880 
or visit our website at www.wwmecolumbus.org.

COLLECTIONS
 January 15th:

$6,389.96
Diocesan Charities: $743

ADVERTISER OF THE WEEK: 
Phone/Fax 740-420-6053

G.V. ELECTRICAL 
SERVICES

Victor Riffle	 22413 Morris Leist Rd.
Owner	 Stoutsville, OH 43154

Liturgical Ministers:
January 28th & 29th

If you are unable to fulfill your responsibility, 
please be sure to find a replacement.

Servers, Lectors, and Eucharistic Ministers –
please check your name off the list at the back of 

the church when you arrive each week.

Saturday, January 28th, 5:00 p.m.
Servers: Nicholas Mascari, Patrick Mascari, 
  Justin Scholbeloch
Eucharistic Ministers: Patricia Keaton*, Dee Mogan, 
  John Raterman, Michael Griffith, Patricia Griffith 
Lectors: Grace Elliott (1), Marsha Few (2)
Ushers: Robert & Peg Burton, Maria Polacek, 
  Teri Mogan 
Greeters: Dee Mogan, Teri Mogan, Jim Schneider

Sunday, January 29th, 8:00 a.m. 
Servers: A.J. Dossman, Andrew Dossman, 
  Jordan Rhymer
Eucharistic Ministers: Vanessa Butterbaugh*, 
  John Dossman, Mary Lundberg, Michelle Walters,
  Doug Baker 
Lectors: Sue Bialy (1), Ed Bialy (2)
Ushers: Terry Hupp, Darren Metzger, James Suver,
  Carol Tarbill, Mary Kay Wood
Greeters: Jeff Daugherty, Tom Miner, 
  Merle & Krista Valentine

Sunday, January 29th, 11:15 a.m.
Servers: Maria McKibben, Mara Geddes, Anna Gill
Eucharistic Ministers: Mary Kopec*, Daniel Huggett,
  Rita Bolender, Amanda Forquer, Pam Smith
Lectors: Diane Wroten (1), Carter Corcoran (2)
Ushers: Brian Neff, Nick Gill, Phillip McKibben, 
  Doug Martin, 
Greeters: The Stant Family


